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Robert M. Graber, Clerk 

Appointment to Erie County Water Authority 

RFP 

I have been informed that a term for a Commissioner of the Erie County 
Water Authority will expire on April 27, 2012. 

Pursuant to Section 1053 of the Public Authorities Law, the appointment to 
the Erie County Water Authority shall be made for a term of three (3) years and 
shall be made by the Chair of the Legislature of the County of Erie, pursuant to 
nominations in writing by the majority, respectively, of the legislators of each 
political party represented on such legislature, subject to confirmation by a majority 
of such legislators. All members shall continue to hold office until their successors 
are appointed and qualified. 

In litigation regarding the procedure, the Court determined that each 
political party would have the opportunity if it chose to submit a nomination in 
writing. 

Therefore, you are hereby giving notice of a expiration of a term of a 
Commissioner of the Erie County Water Authority, and you have an opportunity to 
submit a written nomination if you choose. For your information, it is anticipated 
that the Chair of the Legislature will make a nomination for this position at the 
session scheduled for March 29, 2012. 

Thank you. 
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